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March 6, 2023 

Parents and Students; 

Spring break begins Monday March 13th through Friday March 17th. There will be no school for students, classes will 

resume on Monday, March 20th at 8AM. Enjoy your time with families and friends.  

Students will begin SBAC testing when we return from Spring Break. Our teachers have done a wonderful job preparing 

our students for the SBAC and upcoming MAP testing. We encourage all students to do their very best.  

It is important to remember, SBAC and MAP data will be used to determine placement in all classes for the 2023-2024 

school year. We have many students at Rogich Middle School currently enrolled in Pre-AP and accelerated classes one or 

two grades above their age specific grade placement.  The testing data helps to identify student potential to ensure 

appropriate placement.  

It is important that students are in school daily and on time every day, especially during the testing period. Students will 

be allowed to either purchase a snack from the student store before school, or students may bring a snack to eat during 

the testing period. We encourage students to get to bed early to ensure adequate sleep and to also eat a good breakfast 

during the testing period.  Research clearly supports the benefits of sleep and nutrition resulting in higher academic 

performance.  

We appreciate your support as together we encourage students to do their best and be in attendance during all of the 

testing period.  We wish them all the best on the SBAC and final MAP testing of the year and thank our teachers for their 

high quality instruction and student preparation. 

To limit the number of visitors on campus and disruptions during the student academic learning day, please remember 

our policy of not allowing personal items to be dropped off for students. 

I would also like to reach out to parents who might be interested in helping us monitor the driveway before and after 

school.  As you know, we do not allow traffic to come up the driveway before and after school for safety reasons. When 

we do not have a staff member at the driveway, it appears that parents forget or feel it is ok to drive up the driveway. 

This puts our students in a very unsafe situation and creates a traffic jam that also adds to the safety issues. Please let 

me know if you are interested in being a volunteer to assist with our driveway safety. 

We continue to have numerous students arriving late to school as parents are dropping students off after the bell to use 

the driveway and avoid traffic.  We do still follow the single point of entry and students must enter on Pavilion Center 

Drive. When dropping students off in the front parking lot, they still must walk around and use the Pavilion Center 

entrance. Thank you for your support as we follow the school district guidelines for student safety. 

Please make sure to check our website for information regarding upcoming student activities and other information. 

Enjoy a wonderful and relaxing break.  

Suzie Harrison-Rollins - Principal 

 


